
The Quincy Notre Dame Foundation announced the launch of 
the public phase of The Campaign For Quincy Notre Dame at 
a groundbreaking ceremony on June 9, 2017, with a goal of $6 
million to expand and revitalize the school. Behind the scenes, the 
QND Foundation has been preparing for this campaign for the 
past five years and began fundraising more than two years ago.  

“We had a choice to keep advancing QND in the right direction 
or fall behind; clearly, the choice was an easy one for us,” said 
Mark McDowell, QND principal. “We see much advancement in 
the areas of STEM (Science Technology Engineering and Math) 
and feel QND is moving in the right direction to implement 
those advancements.” 

It is exciting to see this expansion become a 
reality with the completion of the bathroom 
renovations, athletic concourse and upgraded 
HVAC system. The electrical upgrades and 
construction on the east courtyard that includes 

new science labs, classrooms, 
guidance offices, principal’s  
office and conference room are 
well under way and will be ready 
for the 2018-19 school year.

Because of generous support and hard 
work by our campaign leadership team, the 
QND Foundation has currently secured pledges over $5,800,000. 
Through prayers, encouragement and continued support from our 
community, it is the hope of the Foundation that the campaign will 
finish out strong.

“This project marks a huge step forward for QND. It’s an investment 
into the futures of each and every student that will walk these halls 
and sit in these classrooms,” states Drew Tushaus, QND junior. 
“These upgrades and additions will enhance our QND experience 
and provide new learning opportunities and is a legacy that I’m 
eager to leave behind. I want every Raider to receive the best 
possible education and this capital campaign will help ensure that.” 
See additional pictures on page 2. 

Capital Campaign Groundbreaking Ceremony June 9, 2017
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150TH ANNIVERSARY 
CELEBRATION

Quincy Notre Dame celebrated its 150th 
Anniversary with Mass and an open house 
on Sunday, June 11, 2017. Bishop Thomas 
John Paprocki officiated the Mass which 

was attended by hundreds of alums,  
friends, family, students, current and  
former staff members, priests, school  

sisters and future Raiders.

A significant component of Quincy Notre Dame’s Long Range 
Strategic Plan is Catholic Identity. In recent years, it became clear to 
the Catholic Identity Committee and QND’s Board of Directors that 
expanding the role of Campus Minister was a top priority. Therefore, 
with the beginning of the 2017-18 school year came a new position 
that is critical in expanding our students’ faith formation and outreach 
opportunities. Mr. Mike Young ’98, a religion teacher at QND, was 
hired as Director of Christian Formation. 

Our students have a variety of religious activities to participate in 
including; Hands and Feet of Christ, Catholic Heart Workcamp, 
National Catholic Youth Conference, Right to Life March, Tuesday 
and Thursday before school Masses and monthly all-school Masses. 
Along with these activities, Young has created the St. Joseph 
of Arimathea Society (SJAS) and the Melchizedek Project this 
year. SJAS is a club that provides pall bearer services for those 

who die in our community with little or no family and friends. 
The Melchizedek Project is a small group study for young men who 
are exploring the potential call to the Catholic priesthood. 
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ALL-STATE MUSICIANS

Three Quincy Notre Dame juniors were named to the 2018 
Illinois All-State Chorus. Auditions were held throughout the state 
involving nearly 300 Illinois high schools.

From L to R: Jack Schieferdecker, Veda Belew, Harry Zhang

School Sisters of Notre DameBishop Thomas John Paprocki

National Catholic Youth Conference

QND HIRES A DIRECTOR OF CHRISTIAN FORMATION 

RestroomsAthletic Concourse

For more Campaign details visit: QNDCapitalCampaign.org

REUNION NEWS 



GOLDEN EAGLE COLOR GUARD

In memory of founder and director, Herb Wellman ‘47, a group 
of alums from the Golden Eagle Color Guard joined the QND 
marching band before the 2017 Homecoming football game to 
present our nation’s colors. The Golden Eagles performed alongside 
the QND marching band and in local and national events from 
1969 through 1981. 

ALLISON MORAN ‘10
Allison “Allie” Moran is the Coordinator 
of Student Conduct at Auburn University 
in Auburn, Ala. She received her 
bachelor’s degree in Communications-
Public Relations and master’s degree in 
College Student Affairs from Eastern 
Illinois University. Moran is responsible 

for resolving alleged violations of the Code of Student Conduct 
with individuals and student organizations. Moran has additional 
student affairs experience in Residence Life, Orientation-First 
Year Experience, Fraternity and Sorority Programs and University 
Athletics. She also conducts the marketing and outreach for the 
Be The Creed campaign that utilizes the Auburn Creed to promote 
honesty, respect, and good decision-making.

CARTER FREIBURG ’94
Carter Freiburg is a Vascular Surgeon 
at Vascular Surgery Associates, LLC 
in Maryland. Freiburg earned a 
bachelor’s degree in both Biology and 
Spanish from Washington University 
in St. Louis, Mo., and a medical degree 
from Loyola University Chicago 
Stritch School of Medicine. His general surgery residency was 
completed at the University of Vermont/Fletcher Allen Health 
Care and a vascular surgery fellowship at Yale University. As 
part of his training at Yale, he studied complex thoracic and 
abdominal aortic endovascular surgery in Sydney Australia. 
Freiburg’s practice encompasses all aspects of open vascular and 
endovascular surgeries.

ALUMNI SPOTLIGHT 
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GERMANY
QND students, along 
with Principal Mark 
McDowell ’95 and 

German teacher Rose 
Weston, pose for a 

picture inside  
Stiftskirche Enger during 

their trip to Germany 
June 12-29, 2017.

 AREA-WIDE MASS QND hosted an 
Area-Wide Mass on September 26, 2017, 
with the four Quincy Catholic elementary 
schools and St. Mary’s of Mt. Sterling.

 RENAISSANCE DAY  
QND seniors presented Renaissance Day 
on December 7, 2017.

 GRANDPARENTS MASS  
QND students welcomed their 
grandparents and special guests to Mass  
on December 8, 2017. 

REUNION NEWS 



REUNION NEWS 
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QND CLASS OF 2017

	100%	� Graduation Rate

	 14	 Illinois State Scholars

	 43	 National Honor Society

	 47	� Society of Academic Achievement  
(3.6 GPA or higher)

	 31	� President’s Award for Educational Excellence  
(Based on GPA and Percentile in Math & Reading)

	 18	� Academic Excellence Awards (4.0 GPA or higher)

	 5	 Illinois All-State Musicians

	 4	 Girls Soccer State Champions

	 4	� Pom Pon Squad IDTA State Champions

	 1	 Boys Golf State Qualifier

	 3	 Girls Tennis State Qualifiers 

	 12	 Student Athlete Signings

	 38	� IHSA Scholastic Achievement Award  
(Varsity athlete with 3.5 GPA or higher)

	 4	 Eagle Scouts

	 54	 Eucharistic Ministers

	11,418	� Number of Cumulative Service Hours  
(All four years at QND)

CATHOLIC HEART 
WORKCAMP 

QND had 104 students 
volunteer to participate in 
Catholic Heart Workcamp July 
8-15, 2017. The upperclassmen 
traveled to Melbourne, Fla., 
and the underclassmen to 
Hartford, Conn.

ILLINOIS STATE SCHOLARS

Quincy Notre Dame had 13 students from the Class of 2018 
recognized as Illinois State Scholars. This impressive award is given 
annually by the Illinois Student Assistance Commission. Winners 
rank in the top 10 percent of high school seniors throughout the 
state. Selection is based on a combination of ACT or SAT scores 
and class rank at the end of junior year.

L to R top row: Jack Brown, William Cloninger,  
Cy Kovachevich, James Broemmer 

Middle row: Alaina McCulla, Madison McPherson,  
Hannah Peters, Elizabeth Eversman

Bottom row: Autumn Sturhahn, Holly Brecht,  
Kristin Martin, Emma Schlepphorst, Sophia Marcolla

NEW STUDENT CLUBS AT QND	

Funding received from the Quincy Notre Dame Foundation has enabled the organization of a Robotics Club at QND with the purchase 
of two robots. The robots are constructed and programmed by the students and entered into tri-state competitions. The Robotics Club is a 
great way to boost students’ problem-solving skills, teamwork, creativity and technical knowledge in an engaging, collaborative way. 

QND also formed a Career Exploring Club which is part of Learning for Life, an affiliate of the Boy Scouts of America, and is sponsored by 
the Quincy Noon Kiwanis. Quincy Kiwanians meet with the club on a regular basis to discuss their profession which provides students the 
opportunity to learn about a wide variety of career fields and network with professionals. The mission of the QND Career Exploring Club 
is to deliver character-building experiences and mentorship that allow youth to achieve their full potential in both life and work.



POM PON The 2016-17 Pom Pon Squad placed 1st in the state 
at the Class 1A Illinois Drill Team Association Competition for the 

sixth consecutive year.

REUNION NEWS 
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VOLLEYBALL The 2017 girls volleyball team placed 2nd in the 
state at the IHSA Class 2A State Tournament. 

SPORTS

Zach Haley 
Senior, wrestling 

Placed 2nd in the state  
at the 2017 IHSA Class 
1A State Tournament

Reis Dreyer
Senior, golf

Tied for 6th in the state  
at the IHSA Class  

2A State Tournament

Photo courtesy of Jared Holbrook Photography

Clair Moore (left) Sophomore 
Emily Vonderheide  

(right) Senior, tennis 

Photo courtesy of  
the Herald-Whig

GIRLS SOCCER The 2017 girls soccer team finished 1st in the 
state at the IHSA Class 1A State Tournament.

FALL SPORT STATE APPEARANCES

Grace Frese Senior, golf
Photo courtesy of the Herald-Whig

BOYS GOLF TEAM
Photo courtesy of Churchill Photography



ALUMNI CLASS NOTES 
1954

1954
Donald and Mary (Kemner) Vancil celebrated their 60th wedding 
anniversary on February 23, 2017. They are the parents of Vicki 
Bradbury, Jackie Williams, Gina, Donna, Linda Voorhis and 
Debbie. They have four grandchildren. 

1961
Ron Davis and his wife Rita marked their 50th wedding 
anniversary on March 27, 2017, and celebrated with a trip. They are 
the parents of Suzanne and Matt. They have three grandchildren.

1962

1962
John Ridder and his wife Carol observed their 50th wedding 
anniversary on August 19, 2017. They are the parents of Lisa Tull, 
Michael and Krista. They have four grandchildren.

1964
Jim Terwelp and his wife Nancy, of Camp Point, Ill., celebrated 
their 40th wedding anniversary on June 25, 2017. 

1963
Kenny and Bonnie (Stupasky ’65) Heming were honored for 
their 50th wedding anniversary on April 8, 2017, with an open 
house hosted by their family. They are the parents of Craig, Steven 
and Brad. They have eight grandchildren.

1965
Bill and Donna (Ostermiller) Welsh marked their 50th wedding 
anniversary on May 27, 2017. They are the parents of Rebecca 
Mosallaei, Thomas and Jonathan. They have two grandchildren.

1966
Deacon Robert and Donna (Schulte) Gengenbacher celebrated 
their 50th wedding anniversary on April 1, 2017, with an open 
house hosted by their family. They are the parents of Stacey,  
Nicole Ireland, Rebecca Graham, Christa Hollister, Keri  
Hartman and Karyl Weiland. They have 16 grandchildren and  
four great-grandchildren.

1969
Bruce and Donna (Frese) Mangold observed their 45th wedding 
anniversary on September 1, 1972. They are the parents of Molly 
Frese and have two grandsons. 

1970
Stephen Mast and his wife Theresa celebrated their 40th wedding 
anniversary on August 13, 2017. They are the parents of Sandra 
Richter, Ryan, Kimberly Lind, Cody, Daniel and Rebecca 
Thompson. They have five grandchildren.

1971
Roger Benz and his wife Tawny marked their 40th wedding 
anniversary on November 19, 2017. They are the parents of 
Becky Guidish, Angie Obert, Edward and Chris. They have 
18 grandchildren.

1972

1972
Maureen (Cox) Makarewicz and her husband Martin were 
honored for their 40th wedding anniversary on June 25, 2017, 
with a celebration hosted by their family and a family trip. They 
are the parents of Amy Wiewel, Katie and Daniel. They have 
four grandchildren.

1975
Cindy (Kientzle) Reichert and her husband Tim marked their 
40th wedding anniversary on May 20, 2017. They are the parents 
of Dr. Lindsey Reichert-Gully and Ashley Fischer. They have 
four grandchildren.

1976
Cathi (DeVries) Kaesberg recently retired from Illinois State 
University Mennonite College of Nursing after 29 years of 
teaching. She served as the Success Plan Coordinator since 2001 
and, as a result of her team’s hard work, MCN’s NCLEX pass rates 
scores have been higher than state and national averages. She also 
received the Dr. Kathleen Hogan Teaching Excellence Award 19 
times, which is voted by senior students. 

1977
Karen (Quinn) Cawthon and her husband Mark celebrated their 
35th wedding anniversary on April 16, 2017. They are the parents 
of Eric, Nick and Jaclyn Arens. They have one grandchild.

1978
Nadine (Frericks) O’Brien and Jacob Messmer, exchanged 
wedding vows on May 6, 2017, in Quincy. Nadine is a letter carrier 
for the U.S. Postal Service and Jacob is a route sales representative 
at Aramark Uniform Services.
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ALUMNI CLASS NOTES 

1982

1987

1989
Mike Ridder and Brandy Blickhan, both of Quincy, were married 
on November 18, 2017. Mike is chief operating officer at Adams 
Telephone Cooperative and Brandy is self-employed at Brand 
Advantage Marketing Agency.

1992

1997

1997
Cory Duesterhaus and Jennifer Terwelp ’04 were united in 
marriage on April 22, 2017, at St. Peter Catholic Church in 
Quincy. Cory is a buyer at Knapheide Manufacturing Co. and 
Jennifer is a personal lines account manager at Winters Insurance 
Group and pom pon coach at QND.

Jill Lammers and John Corbin, both of Colorado, were married 
on October 22, 2017. Jill is a director of destination development 

for the Colorado Tourism Office and John is vice president of 
BluSky Restoration.

Erin Wheeler married Bryan Dusch on September 15, 2017, in 
Quincy. Erin and Bryan are both employed by the city of Quincy.

2002

2002
Amy Terwelp married Dwayne Zanger on June 3, 2017, in 
Quincy. Amy is a dance instructor at Vancil Performing Arts 
Center and a travel consultant for World Travel Holdings and 
Dwayne is a maintenance technician with the Illinois Army 
National Guard 126th Quartermaster Company. 

2003
Rachel Norton and Dane Killam exchanged wedding vows 
on November 25, 2017, in Quincy. Rachel is a certified nurse 
practitioner and Dane is a farmer.

Casey Doellman and Meghan Levins were married on September 
2, 2017, at Quincy University Chapel in Quincy. Casey is a 
maintenance technician for Archer-Daniels-Midland Co. and 
Meghan is an Etsy shop proprietor and a judge for the Illinois Drill 
Team Association. 

2004
Eric Thomas and Kayla Schuckman ’11 were united in marriage 
on April 8, 2017. They reside in Quincy where Eric is an account 
manager at Media Development and Kayla is a sixth-grade teacher 
at Liberty Elementary School.

Ryan Straley and Melissa Huber exchanged wedding vows on June 
10, 2017. Ryan is a grain technician and barge dock consultant for 
ADM and Melissa is a special education teacher for kindergarten 
through third grade at Liberty Elementary School.

2006
Christopher Waterkotte married Macy Jochem on July 1, 2017. 
Christopher is employed in construction and is a member of the 
U.S. Marine Corps Reserve and Macy is a nursing student at 
Blessing-Rieman College of Nursing and Health Sciences.

Greg Hellhake and Sarah Giesler, of Kansas City, were married on 
July 8, 2017. Greg is a member services coordinator at the Athletic 
Club of Overland Park and an assistant baseball coach at Mill 
Valley High School and Sarah teaches at a charter school. 

Andrew Wiemelt and Kiara Mock were united in marriage on 
October 28, 2017. They are both employed at Blue Cross and 
Blue Shield, Andrew as a claims examiner and Kiara as a customer 
advocate specialist. 
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2007

2007
Katie McFarland married Michael Scaduto on October 7, 2017,  
at St. Francis Solanus Church in Quincy. They reside in Roselle, Ill., 
where Katie is employed in specification sales at KSA Lighting and 
Controls and Michael is an executive team leader at Target Corp.

2008
Brandon Miles and Morgan Grawe, of Quincy, were united in 
marriage on November 4, 2017, at St. Peter Catholic Church. 
Brandon is a financial advisor at Stevenson Paxton Group of Wells 
Fargo Advisors and Morgan is an interior designer at Architechnics. 

2009
Evan Hurst married Cecelia Pierceall on May 13, 2017. Evan is a 
physical therapist assistant at Advance Physical Therapy and Cecelia 
is an intensive care unit registered nurse for the Hannibal Regional 
Healthcare System.

Brandon Kientzle and Trianna Stark exchanged wedding vows 
on June 24, 2017, in Quincy. Brandon is employed by the city of 
Peoria and Trianna is an events manager at Enjoy Peoria. 

2010
Mitchell Vaughn married Kayla Power on July 7, 2017. They 
reside in Quincy where Mitchell is employed by Refreshment 
Services Pepsi and Kayla is a product analyst at Gardner Denver. 

2011
Brandon Ley and Leah Waterkotte were married on July 15, 
2017, at St. Francis Solanus Church. They reside in Quincy where 
Brandon is a tool and die maker at BLI Tool and Die Inc. and Leah 
is a registered nurse at Quincy Medical Group.

Thaddeus Walters and Morgan McPherson, both of Des Moines, 
Iowa, were united in marriage on September 2, 2017. Thaddeus is a 
senior associate at Principal Financial Group and Morgan will be a 
pharmacist at Medicap Pharmacy after graduation. 

2012
Brendan Ervin and Kayla Newton, both of Edwardsville, Ill., 
exchanged wedding vows on October 14, 2017. Brendan is an 
account representative at Ansira in St. Louis and Kayla is an 
accountant at Scheffel Boyle in Edwardsville.

Kory Klingele and Elizabeth Blickhan plan to be married on 
January 20, 2018, at St. Peter Catholic Church. They reside in 
Quincy where Kory is a warehouse/substitute semi driver at Kohl 
Wholesale and Elizabeth is a customer service representative at 
Kohl Wholesale.
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QUINCY NOTRE DAME HALL OF FAME 2017
Congratulations to the newest members of the Quincy Notre Dame Hall of Fame. Each inductee embodies  
the mission of QND.

Emily (Powers) 
Berryman ‘06  

Golf

Kyle  
Venvertloh ’00

Football, Basketball

Greg  
Frericks ‘76 

Wrestling

Shawn  
Schneider ‘89  

Basketball

Louis 
Schuckman
Ticket Taker

2004 Boys  
Baseball Team  

2nd in State 

SAVE THE DATE 
QND Spring Show 

Thursday, March 15 – Saturday, March 17, 2018.



MESSAGE FROM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Quincy Notre Dame experienced one of the most exciting years in school history in 2017, 
from celebrating our 150th anniversary to publicly kicking off the largest fundraising 
campaign in the history of our school. In June of 2017, the QND Foundation announced  
a $6 million campaign. 

Through The Campaign For Quincy Notre Dame, we have been able to begin 
construction on our new science labs, classrooms and offices, renovate restrooms and 
construct an athletic concourse. To date, we have secured pledges over $5,800,000 towards 
the campaign.

One consistent message I share with people is how fortunate we are to have loyal donors who faithfully invest in our 
school. We continue to be tremendous stewards of these gifts which allows us to remain a debt-free school. 

Thank you for your continued support and I encourage you, if you have not already done so, to invest in the  
The Campaign For Quincy Notre Dame and assist us in continuing the mission of QND.

I wish you all the best in 2018!

Kurt Stuckman ‘91 QND Foundation Executive Director
kstuckman@qndhs.org | 217.224.2598 

$6,000,000

$5,800,000

....................

...................

Providing the Means to Keep Tuition Affordable

QUINCY NOTRE DAME FOUNDATION 
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ALUMNI CLASS NOTES 

RAIDER PRIDE PLANNED GIVING SOCIETY

Donors who arrange to benefit 
QND through planned gifts provide 
transformational support enabling 
our high school to provide a Catholic 
secondary education to future generations. 
The Raider Pride Planned Giving Society 
was created to honor individuals who have 
shown a special commitment to QND 
through gift planning. 

Those in the Raider Pride Planned Giving 
Society recognize that leaving a lasting 
legacy is vital to the future of our

school. QND is extremely grateful to the 
current members and have their names 
listed prominently in the front lobby on 
our Raider Pride Planned Giving Society 
recognition board. Should you want to 
join this elite group and leave a lasting 
legacy, please contact Kurt Stuckman ’91 
at (217) 224-2598.

JOINED IN 2017: 
Tom ’69 and Jo Arnold
Esther Baker
Reverend Roy Bauer

Fred (Herr) Bloss
John Bunting
Patrick ’02 and Brooke Cook
Monsignor Leo Enlow
Jim ’58 and Connie (Kuhlman) ’58 Fischer
Ed Hinkamper ‘57
Ric ’81 and Monica (Briddle) ’82 Hinkamper
Mike ’81 and Patty McCaughey
Dr. Robert and Shirley Murphy
Michael ’65 and Lucinda (Awerkamp) ’67 McClain
Sam Rinella, Jr.
Mark and Susan Schmitz
John and Karen (Jansen) ’66 Spring
Larry ’53 and Mary (Behrensmeyer) ’54 Talken

The Class of 1967 recently banded together to endow a scholarship to 
remember their class with the goal to pay it forward to future students 
of QND. The Class of 1967 has raised over $11,608 to be invested 
and dividends from those funds will go toward tuition assistance for 
current QND students. 

“Class scholarships have continued to play a pivotal role in the QND 
Foundation’s ability to grow our scholarship portfolio and maximize 
the tuition funding opportunities for our students,” stated Executive 
Director Kurt Stuckman ’91.

The QND Foundation manages over 100 endowed scholarships 
awarded on an annual basis. Endowed scholarships last in perpetuity 

and are woven into the fabric of what QND stands for. Should you 
have an interest in endowing a scholarship for your class or family, 
do not hesitate to contact Kurt Stuckman in the Foundation office 
at (217) 224-2598.

CLASS OF 1967 ENDOWS SCHOLARSHIP



RAYMOND E. HEILMANN LEGACY SOCIETY

Mr. and Mrs. Terry Amburn
Anonymous
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Arnold
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Awerkamp
Mr. Daniel Barry
Rev. Roy Bauer
Bergman Nurseries
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Bickhaus
Blessing Health System
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Blickhan
Mr. Richard Blickhan
Bluff Valley Farms Inc.
Mrs. Mary Brahler
Mr. and Mrs. Mike Brennen
Mr. Bruce Broemmel
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Buckley
Buffalo Prairie Dental Care
Cann Productions
Cason Huff & Schlueter
Mr. and Mrs. John Cornell
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Costigan
Craig Industries
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Deering
Mr. and Mrs. Robert De Vries
Mr. Alfred Dierkes
Mr. Brad and Dr. Gina Dietrich
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Doellman
Mr. Paul Dwyer
Mr. and Mrs. John Ehrhart
Mr. Paul Eling
Msgr. Leo Enlow
Mr. and Mrs. George Eversman
First Bankers Trust Company
Mrs. Connie Fischer
Gem City Pizzeria

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Genen-
bacher

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Giesing
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Grawe
Gray Hunter Stenn LLP
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Green
Gully Transportation
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Hayes
Mrs. Bessie Heinze
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Hellhake
Mr. Dan Henke
Mr. and Mrs. Ric Hinkamper
Hollister-Whitney Elevator Corp
Mr. and Mrs. John Horman
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Humphrey
Interstate Carrier Xpress Inc. 
Investment Planners Inc.
J2 Family Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. David Kater
Keck Heating & Air Conditioning
Mr. and Mrs. David Keck
Mrs. Jill Kelly
Kelly’s Tavern
Mr. Alan Knepler and Dr. Coletta 

Miller
Major and Mrs. Ray Koenig
Kohl Wholesale
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Krogman
In memory of Thomas J. Kuhn
Msgr. Michael Kuse
Mr. and Mrs. John Lavery
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Lavery
Lewmar Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Ley
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Linenfelser

Mrs. Kay Lobo
Mr. and Mrs. David Lunt
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Maas
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Maas
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Marcolla
Ms. Susan Mast
Judge and Mrs. William Mays 
Mr. and Mrs. Mike McClain
Mr. Jeff McClean
Mr. and Mrs. George McDonnell
Mr. and Mrs. James McDowell
McNay Truckline
Mercantile Bank - Bob & Marsha 

Narmont
Dr. and Mrs. George Meyer
Midas Auto Service
Mrs. Mary Monckton-Blickhan
Mr. Barry Moore
Mr. David Neiswender
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Niemann
Ms. Lynn Niewohner
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Oakley
Mrs. Signe Oakley
Mr. Tracy Pagliara
Mr. and Mrs. James Palmer
Mr. and Mrs. Bo Peters
Mr. Todd Petersen
Poage Auto Plaza
Quincy Farm & Home Supply
Quincy Recycle Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. David Reis
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Reis
Mr. Bob Richter
Mr. Sam Rinella, Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. James Schlepphorst

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Schlipman
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Schulte
Mr. and Mrs. Myrl Shireman
Mr. Anthony Siebers
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Siebers
Shottenkirk
Mrs. Patricia Sloan
Sny Farms Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Stamerjohn
State Street Bank & Trust 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Strieker
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Talken
The Abbey
The Quincy Herald-Whig 
Mrs. Liz Topf
Tower of Pizza
Mr. and Mrs. James Tracy
Mr. Pat F. Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. Joe Tracy
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Tushaus
Mr. and the late Mrs. Thomas 

Tushaus
Mr. and Mrs. Dale Venvertloh
Dr. and Mrs. Cletus Wagner
Mr. James Waterkotte
Mr. and Mrs. Orville Waterkotte
Mr. and Mrs. Byron Webb
Mr. Donald Weibring
Western Catholic Union
WGEM
Mr. Brad Winking
Mr. and Mrs. David Winking
Mr. and Mrs. Greg Young

The Raymond E. Heilmann Legacy Society honors Ray for the years of support and dedicated service given to QND and the Quincy community 
exemplifying what living the Catholic faith means. By donating a gift of $1,000 or more to the QND Fund Drive, the following are 2017 members.

2017 QND FUND DRIVE 
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QND Fund Drive Co-Chairs, Rich Marcolla and Jared Haugh ’90, 
announced that the 2017 Fund Drive raised $463,175, exceeding 
its goal by more than $29,000.

Allison Hutson ’17 was the student speaker at the 2017 QND 
Fund Drive Kickoff Breakfast and used the opportunity to thank 
those gathered for their commitment to QND.

 “Only a few short years ago, I could only dream of being a student 
at QND. At the time, I did not fully recognize and appreciate how 
attending Quincy Notre Dame was such a precious gift in living 
our Catholic faith. Paying tuition is just the start of the journey at 
QND,” stated Hutson. “I want to tell you how much I appreciate 
the opportunity you have given me and all of the students at 
QND. Your generosity is helping prepare to someday pay it 

forward to the next generation 
of QND students. Please 
understand that your kindness 
does not go unnoticed.”

The QND Fund Drive, which 
makes up over 80% of the 
Foundation’s fundraisers, keeps 
tuition affordable by paying 
a portion of the school’s operating 
expenses to close the gap between 
the cost to educate and student tuition. The drive also provides 
financial assistance to students. Over the past 40 years, more than 
$12 million has been contributed to QND’s Fund Drive.

 Allison Hutson ‘17



Steve Akers Scholarship
Peter V. Affre Scholarship
Tom & Joyce Alford Scholarship
Thomas J. Awerkamp Scholarship
Father Roy Bauer Scholarship
Joseph M. Blickhan Scholarship
Mark A. Blickhan Scholarship
Fred G. & Wilma E. Bloss Scholarship
Frederick W. Bloss Scholarship
Mark E. Bocke Scholarship
Charles R. & Carolyn A. Briddle Scholarship 
Albert & Nelle Bruce Scholarship
Paul Brown-Janise Denton Scholarship
John Bunting Endowed Scholarship
Class of 1946 Scholarship
Class of 1947 Korean War Veterans
Class of 1962 Scholarship
Class of 1964 Scholarship
Class of 1965 Scholarship
Class of 1966 Scholarship
Class of 1967 Scholarship
Class of 1969 Scholarship
Class of 1970 Scholarship
Class of 1971 Scholarship
Class of 1972 Scholarship
Class of 1973 Scholarship
Class of 1974 Scholarship
Class of 1979 Scholarship
Class of 1984/Joe Hoebing Scholarship
Richard & Elizabeth Cox Scholarship
Isabelle Daly Scholarship
Willard R. Detrick Scholarship
Dickson/Koester Endowed Scholarship
Dittmeyer-McElyea Engineering Scholarship
Roger & Leola Ehrhardt Scholarship
John & Jeanette Ehrhart Scholarship
Richard & Betty Ehrhart Scholarship
Madonna Eversman Scholarship
Jim & Peggy Finigan Scholarship
Jerome Fischer Fine Arts Scholarship

Robert G. & Louise A. Fischer Scholarship
Eugene “Grover” Frericks Scholarship
Terri Frericks Memorial Scholarship
Ben & Phyllis L. Giannell Scholarship
Lawrence H. & Thomas L. Gramke 

Scholarship
Timothy L. Haley Endowed Scholarship
Zak Haubrich Endowed Scholarship
Francis & Alma Haugh Family Scholarship
Judy & Rick Haugh Endowed Merit 

Scholarship
Lenore Heilmann Scholarship
Heintz Electric Company Scholarship
Laura (Schuering ‘77) Henke Nursing 

Endowed Scholarship
Patrick Hibbeler Scholarship
Edward C. Hinkamper Scholarship
Hopkins-Zwick Book Scholarship
Albert “Butch” Jansen Scholarship
Lawrence & Anna Jochem Scholarship
Jerome & Wilma Kalmer Scholarship
Wilfred & Connie Kaltenbach Scholarship
Richard W. & Nancy A. Kamphaus 

Scholarship
John & Deanne Keating Family Scholarship
Mary Lou Kent Scholarship
Don S. & Marian F. Kesler Scholarship
Beverly and William Killen Scholarship
Larue-Cavanaugh Scholarship
Fred W. Koch Lions Club Fund
Walter Mast Scholarship
Luke Mayfield Scholarship
Rev. Gerald McCaughey Scholarship
Elmo “Mac” McClain Scholarship
Michael (‘65) & Lucinda Awerkamp (‘67) 

McClain Scholarship
Thomas E. McElyea Science Scholarship
Henry P. McLaughlin Scholarship
Daniel J. & Maxine McLaughlin Scholarship
Bishop Joseph McNicholas Scholarship
Brett A. Miller Memorial Scholarship

Robert J. & Helen L. Miller Scholarship
Monroe Scholarship
Mother Dennis Foundation Scholarship
Marjorie Ott Scholarship
Dean & Dee Phillips Scholarship
Emily Powers Berryman Scholarship
Rachel Powers Stuckman Scholarship
Maude Jarboe Pratt Scholarship
Regina A. Preston Scholarship
Kathy Ann Klues Putnam Scholarship 
QND Legends Scholarship
Melvin & Lucille Rakers Scholarship
John T. & Mildred Reardon Scholarship
Patricia Rinella Scholarship
Kyle David Russell Scholarship
Fred C. & Norma Scharnhorst Scholarship
Herman & Venita Schneidman Scholarship
Scholz Scholarship
Charles A. & Nancy Scholz PMO Scholarship
Gene & Becky Siebers Scholarship
John & Dode Spring Scholarship
Stadler Family Scholarship
Lawrence F. & Anita Virginia Steinkamp & 

Family Scholarship
Byron C. Stickler Scholarship
Thomas & Barbara Strieker Scholarship
Robert Terstriep Family Scholarship
Frederick “Fritz” L. Thomas Scholarship
Dr. James & Norma Tushaus Scholarship
Dick & Paula Tushaus Scholarship
Derek J. (D.J.) Venvertloh Scholarship
Ferd & Betty Venvertloh Scholarship
Sharon Waterkotte Scholarship
William & Margaret Weckbach Scholarship
Eric Weiman Passion for Life Scholarship
Connie Niemann Wheeler Scholarship
Mark A. & Karen J. Wiewel Endowed Band 

Scholarship
Bob & Judy Winking Endowed Scholarship
Dale & Shirley Zuspann Scholarship

ENDOWED SCHOLARSHIPS Managed by the Quincy Notre Dame Foundation
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SAVE THE DATE
QND Foundation  

Scholarship Golf Tournament 
September 24, 2018

We appreciate your continued support of our Quincy Catholic Schools. 

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE 2018 MEGA RAFFLE

You could win:

$100,000
Tickets go on sale March 21st!



UPCOMING EVENTS

Saturday, January 20 Music Trivia Night

Sunday, January 28 – Saturday, February 3  
National Catholic Schools Week

Saturday, February 3, 6:00 p.m. 
QCES Foundation honors Western Catholic Union  
at the Friend of Catholic Education Award Dinner

Sunday, February 25, 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. 
QND Open House for prospective families

Saturday, March 3 & Sunday, March 4 
QND Fund Drive Commitment Weekend

Thursday, March 15 – Saturday, March 17 QND Spring Show

Sunday, May 20, 1:00 p.m. QND Graduation

Saturday, June 2 Mega Raffle “Mega Event”

Monday, September 24 
QND Foundation Scholarship Golf Tournament

NON-PROFIT ORG.
U.S. POSTAGE
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QUINCY, IL
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QUINCY NOTRE DAME
P.O. Box 1014 | Quincy, IL 62306
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For more information, call (217) 224-2598  
or visit our website at quincynotredame.org.

MOVING? LET US KNOW, TOO! 
Please remember to include QND on your change  
of address notification list when moving, so that we  
may update our records and continue forwarding the 
Reunion newsletter to you.

Newsletter designed by:  
Jenny Terstriep ‘98  
jt Creative Solutions

REUNI N

SEND US YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS!
Stay connected by submitting an email address to receive quarterly 

eNewletters to Stacey Staff ‘87 at sstaff@quincynotredame.org 
Visit quincynotredame.org to find more details about class reunions,  

update your alumni information, donate online or follow us on Facebook.
 

IT’S OUR MISSION
Founded on Catholic values, Quincy Notre Dame High School 

educates lifelong learners for lives of service.

VISIT US ONLINE FOR MORE EVENT DETAILS | QUINCYNOTREDAME.ORG


